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Georgia drivers can now renew their licenses at  
grocery stores, including 2 in Hall County
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Georgia drivers can now add renewing their license to their grocery list. 
 
New kiosks at select Kroger and Publix stores throughout the state will allow 
residents to renew their driver's license and vehicle registration. 
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The service is a partnership with the Georgia Department of Revenue and the 
Department of Driver Services. DDS has now joined 53 existing DOR self-service 
Kiosks at Kroger locations and five at Publix locations. 
 
At the kiosks, customers can enter their personal information, have their 
photograph taken and make payment for their licenses. They will need to 
authenticate the transaction by either scanning their license or manually entering 
their driver’s license number. Once validated, the customer will see a display of 
eligible services at that kiosk. 
 
Customers using the DDS Kiosk will save $5 on the transaction fee. 
 
“This is a perfect example of two state agencies coming together for the 
betterment of the community,” DDS Commissioner Spencer R. Moore stated in a 
news release. “Using a self-service kiosk is a secure and efficient method to 
handle two of Georgia’s important processes even when state offices are 
closed.” 
 
Currently, the two stores in Hall County with a DDS Kiosk are the Clearwater 
Crossing Kroger at 7380 Spout Springs Rd., and the New Holland Kroger at 1931 
Jesse Jewel Parkway, SE.   
 
A complete list of kiosk locations will be posted on the DDS website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For questions, please contact the Hall County Tax Commissioner’s Office Public 
Information Officer by phone at 770.531.6950 ext. 2339 or email 
jwilson@hallcounty.org.  
 
The Hall County Tax Commissioner’s office is open Monday-Friday, from 8 a.m. 
to 5 p.m. 
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